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Spring 2 2023 

Attendance 
This is a reminder that the government 
expectation is for all children to have 

attendance of 96% or more. 
Please can you try really hard to ensure your 

child is attending school and on time (lateness 
can also affect their attendance rate too). 

Remember to let the office know before school 
if your child is unwell so we can log it. 

Thank you 
➢ Breakfast Club – 8am  
➢ Nursery – 8.45 am – 11.45 am / 12.30 pm – 

3.30 pm 
➢ School – 8.55 am – 3.25 pm (bell rings at 

8.50 am). 

 
Welcome back to school everyone, we hope you all had a 

lovely half term break.  We are looking forward to a fantastic 
term with lots of exciting learning happening. We have 

already had some exciting events in the first week back for 
World Book Week. 

 
 

 

World Book Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It has been fantastic to see all the children dressed up and 
joining in with some exciting World Book Day activities, thank 
you for putting so much effort into the costumes. As you may 
be aware our theme this year was based on the book ‘The 
Greatest Cake’ by Kerry Dilks who was the author that came 
to do workshops for all our classes. 

 
 

Fond Farewell 
 

It is with great sadness that we wish  
Mrs Gordon a fond farewell at Easter.  

 
She has been working at the school for 20 
years and has so many happy memories. 

She has made the decision to take on a new 
challenge with Rolls Royce. 

I am sure you will join us in wishing her all 
the best of luck in her new challenge and 

thanking her for all the time she has given to 
this school. She will be greatly missed by us 

all. 
A letter with more details about 

arrangements for the summer term will go 
out next week to the parents of children in 

Super Satin Mice Class. 
 

Mrs Gardner has a Twitter 
Page where she will post about what we are 
getting up to in school as well as still using 
our facebook page. 
Please follow us on @MrsGardnerLMI 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank You 

 
We just wanted to say a huge thank you to 
all of you for your support. It is fantastic 
being able to work with you all to support 

your child’s learning. 
 

It was great to see so many of you at the 
parent consultations last term. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact us if there is anything 

you are concerned about or would like 
support with. 

 
Here is the link to our Early Help Offer on 

our website. 
Langley Mill Church of England Infant School 

and Nursery: Early Help 

(langleymillinfantschool.co.uk) 

Diary Dates for this term 
 

Monday 27th February – Inset Day 
Tuesday 28th February – Welcome Back 
Wednesday 1st March – Author Workshops for all classes with Kerry Dilks 
Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day (Dress up in Chef’s costumes or ready for a tea party) 
Monday 6th & Tuesday 7th March -Bikeability for Year 2 children 
Week Beginning Monday 13th March – Science Week 
Tuesday 14th March Science Parent Workshop for children in Dazzling Dormice Class 
Wednesday 15th March – Parent Coffee Morning with Mrs Gardner, Miss Brown and some Governors 
Friday 17th March – Comic Relief (info above) 
Monday 20th March – Spring Activities for the Equinox 
Tuesday 21st March – White Post Farm Visit for all classes 
Wednesday 22nd March – Fire Service Talk for Year 2’s 
Friday 31st March – Easter Concert 
Friday 31st March – Break up for Easter Holidays 
 

 Charges 
 

A reminder that we are no longer charging for Early Years 
snacks. We hope this helps a little with the cost of 
living/inflation. Children will still receive a snack daily. 
 
Please ensure that all payments for after school clubs, 
nursery lunch times, including meals and Breakfast Club 
are paid promptly and in advance using Parent Pay. Our 
School Charging Policy states that, School is not obliged to 
provide Extended Services provision which include activities 
and clubs outside of the school day until settlement of 
any debt has been made.  Failure to make payment may 
result in your child being withdrawn from such provision.  
 

 

  
Comic Relief  
 
For Comic Relief this year we will be doing activities in class and  
children can come to school wearing something red for the day,  
in exchange for a donation. 
To save you having to send cash in we ask that you make your  
donation using Parent Pay please. All you need to do is click on  
the link below and it will take you straight to the donation page. 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=10736 
 

We hope you all have a fantastic term. 

From Mrs Gardner and the Langley Mill Team        
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